
 

 

 
 

Memorandum 
 

 
To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
Through: George Garrett, City Manager 
 
From:  Sean Cannon, Ports Director 
 
Date:  March 25, 2025  
 
Re:  February Monthly Report  

 
 
 
 
 
Revenue:  City Marina saw $109,621 in total revenue for the month of February. 
 

 
 
 
 

90000

95000

100000

105000

110000

115000

TOTAL MONTHLY REVENUE

FY 2024-25

FY 2023-24

FY 2022-23

FY 2021-22



 

 

 
 
 
 
Occupancy: February’s average daily occupancy was 100% 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TOTAL TRANSIENT ARRIVALS: 
 
*IN-STATE VESSELS: 30 
 
*OUT-OF-STATE VESSELS: 27 
 
*FOREIGN VESSELS: 7 
 
*TOTAL VESSELS: 64 
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News: City Marina staff hosted a superbowl party as we were able to provide a large 
screen for the game to be projected for the Boot Key Cruisers. 
 
City Marina staff and customers are gearing up for the annual Seafood Festival.  Many of 
the City Marina customers volunteer for the festival, and staff donates around 10 parking 
spaces at the front of the property for the festival’s handicapped parking.  
 
 
Projects: The first of the tri-annual cleaning and inspection of our moorings by Cscape Const. 
is set to begin next week. Normal repairs were made to the bath house for wear and tears. 

 
 
   

 


